NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor Director
Joanna Prukop Oil Conservation Division’
Cabinet Secretary '
ERS Resources LL.C May 16, 2005
PO Box 958

Carlsbad NM 88221-0958

Reference: Artesia Metex Unit 015 1-19-18s-28e API: 30-015-01954
Operator,

The NMOCD District 2 office received a form C-103 reporting a produced fluids release along a flowline from this well. An OCD
inspector had observed the release shortly after its occurrence. A letter was sent to you dated April 6, 2005 requesting a workplan for
the remediation of this release. The workplan was to be submitted no later than April 22, 2005.

As of the date of this letter, no workplan has been received and an inspection of the site on 5/11/05 indicated that no remediation work
has been performed.

Releases of produced fluids are to be submitted on Form C-141. If a workplan or satisfactory arrangements for remediation of this
release are not made by May 30, 2005, further enforcement actions will be taken.

If I can be of assistance in this matter, my contact information is listed below.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
1301 W Grand Ave
Artesia, NM 88210
(505) 748-1283 Ext 108
(505) 626-0857
mbratcher@state.nm.us
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